
Phillips Murrah partners with
KGOU and Regional Food Bank
to provide 20,000 meals
Phillips  Murrah  is  excited  to  partner  with  KGOU  and  The
Regional Food Bank of Oklahoma to help support community radio
while also fighting hunger during this holiday season!

KGOU’s on-air fundraising drive begins on “Giving Tuesday,”
Dec 3, and lasts through Thursday, Dec. 5.

All listener donations to KGOU will go directly to support
vital  community  news,  information  and  entertainment
programming.

Each donation also activates a
gift from Phillips Murrah to the
Regional Food Bank of Oklahoma
to fight holiday hunger.

For each donation, Phillips Murrah will provide funds for 40
meals to help relieve hunger and associated stress for food
insecure Oklahomans during the holidays!

The goal is to encourage 500 gifts to KGOU, which will provide
20,000 meals to hungry kids and adults in our state.

All donations made now through the attainment of our goal will
be included, including donations made before and after the on-
air drive and donations made online.
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Donations  can  be  made  online  HERE  or  by  calling
405-325-5468  (KGOU).
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